

Year 6 Ice-Cream Friday

The following Year 6 children had icecream on Ice-cream Friday: Brad Goodwill, Emily Hogg, Connor Fullen, Olivia Young, Charlotte Patmore, Holly Richardson, Amber Purvis and Jack Spencer. These children were chosen because they had all been spotted behaving particularly well during the last week.

Bad Weather

Please can ALL children wear a warm coat to school each day. We will have outdoor playtimes everyday...Even if it is drizzling!!

Newsletter

27.09.12

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

Stars of the Week

The following children were Stars of the Week last week:
Cobie Smith, Holly Richardson, Brad Goodwill, Phoenix
Stewart, Nikita Linney, Rhianna Hallows, Josie Blackwood,
Steven Miilican, Dylan McMorn, Tia Sweetlove, Lewis Stanton,
Katie Challoner, Andrew Dodds, Emily Condie, Maisie
Thornton, Connor Gibbon, Ben Williams,
These children were awarded for their outstanding work last
week.

Attendance

The two classes with the highest attendance last week were Rowan class at 99% and Chestnut class at 100%. Whole school attendance was again 95% which is on target.

Well done once again

Well done once again everyone!!!!

Please can we ask that you refrain from using inappropriate language in the school playground. Thank you.

Rainbow Station Lunch
The following children all had lunch in the Rainbow Station;
Josie Blackwood,
Jack Stafford, Chantelle Scott,
Charlotte Stewart,
Caitlyn Archer,
Caitlin Mitchison,
Destiny Armstrong,
Thomas Kerry, Keigan Jackson and Oliver Patmore.
These children were chosen because they had all been spotted behaving particularly well during the last week.

Important Notice
Due to health and safety issues it has become necessary to ask that ALL jewellery be left at home and not worn at school. We would appreciate your support with this

matter.

Contacting School

Please note that all enquiries and absentees be directed to the main school telephone number - 01670 822326

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Please don't forget to come along to our Macmillan Coffee Morning this Friday 28th September at 9am. It will be held in the school hall at the main site. This helps to raise funding for Cancer Research.



BOOM! is a new online magazine we are launching just for boys! Each issue will be packed full of interesting stuff including movies, music, gossip, cool stuff,

gross stuff, sport and gadgets! There will also be a quiz to accompany each issue (the answers will be in that issue of BOOM!), which if answered correctly and handed in will be entered into a prize draw! If you want to find BOOM! online speak to Mr Layton to find out the secret web address!

Remember... NO Girls Allowed!!